
September 9, 2020 
 
 
Dear Bedford County Schools Families, 
 We are happy to offer Parent University, which are classes for non-English speaking families on 
topics that will help you better understand education in Bedford County Schools. We will have Parent 
University classes on the third Wednesday of each month from 5:00pm to 6:00pm at Harris Middle 
School in the library. Parents are welcome to attend and must contact Rosa Martin or Ana Anica to 
reserve a spot. Below indicates which person to contact depending on where you child attends school. 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions, we must limit the number of participants. Below are the following topics 
that will be discussed during the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
Contact Rosa Martin @ 931-492-0007 or martinr@bedfordk12tn.net if your child attends: 
Harris Middle   Learning Way 
Eakin    Thomas Magnet 
Cascade Elementary  Cascade Middle 
Cascade High 
 
Contact Ana Anica @ 931-492-0279 or anicaa@bedfordk12tn.net if your child attends: 
Shelbyville Central High  East Side 
Southside   Liberty 
Community Elementary  Community Middle 
Community High   BCLA 
 
Topics: 
October 21st – Bedford County Schools Core Beliefs / Districtwide Approach to Learning COVID-19 and 
Virtual Learning 
November 18th – English Language Arts Curriculums – CKLA and Wit/Wisdom 
December 16th – Special Session for High School Males – How to Encourage Males to Graduate from 
High School 
January 20th – What is Skyward and How to Access it 
February 17th – ESL Services and SPED Services 
March 17th – How to Prepare for TNReady and ACT Testing 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Bedford County Schools 
ESL Department 
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